
Dear Parents, 

I’m so honored to be teaching your child this year! I am filled with excitement 

over all the ways your child is going to grow both in and out of  the classroom! A 

child's education is ever ongoing. I understand that much of  their education is 

done outside of  our classroom walls, so I want to begin by thanking you for all 

that you do for your child. 

Communication is extremely important. I’ve listed my contact information 

below for you to keep somewhere handy. Please don’t hesitate to contact me 

with any questions, comments, or concerns. You will also be able to reach me 

quickly after school hours through the Class Dojo app. I’ll be sending a parent 

registration code home during the first week of  school. Feel free to contact me in 

any way you’d like however, I am most easily reachable through Class Dojo or e-

mail. 

Please read through all the online documents to help prepare your child for 

his/her fourth grade year. 

As the students get settled into fourth grade and routines are firmly established, 

please realize that I am getting to know your child and working very hard to 

meet his/her needs. However, if  you have questions, comments or concerns at 

any time, feel free to contact me by sending me an email at aatkins@wcpss.net, 

by writing a note, or by calling the office at 841-4333 and leaving a message 

with the receptionist.

Again, I look forward to being part of  your child’s education team 

and can’t wait to get to know you and your family better. Together 

I know we will ensure your child a successful fourth grade year. 

Have a wonderful rest of  your summer! 

Mrs. Atkins

aatkins@wcpss.net


